
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you know, Year 4 have been busily rehearsing their forthcoming production 

of ‘The Pied Piper’! We would really like you all to be there, as the children have 

worked hard to put on an excellent show! 

 

The performances, on Monday 16th March & Tuesday 17th March, will start at 

7pm and last approximately 1 hour. We would like children to come into school 

for 6:30pm to get ready for the performance.  

 

Please fill in the slip below indicating how many tickets you would like for the 

performance and on which night you are able to come. As always it is first come, 

first served, so please return your slips as soon as possible! We have a limit on 

the number of tickets we can provide, being 3 per child. Please could you send 

the slip below back into school by Friday 28th March. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

 

 

The Year 4 Team 

 

 

 

‘The Pied Piper’  

 

FAO: Mrs Trumper   

 

Child’s name: …………………………………………………………  Class:…………………. 

 

We would like ……. tickets for Monday 16th March 

 

We would like …….. tickets for Tuesday 17th March  

 

Signed ……………………………   Date………………………….. 


